
 

 Newsletter Friday 5th May 2017 

Menu Week: Week beginning 8th May will be Week 4 

Attendance: Whole school attendance w/e 28th April 2017   94.6% 

Registration group with the highest attendance as of w/e 28th April 2017 ANDY TRAIN with 98.5% 

Information for Parents 

 

Message from Mrs Garratt  
  
The New Children and Young People's Plan is currently being developed, and partners from a 
wide range of organisations are already involved.  
  
The new plan will 

• Clarify the collective ambition and aspirations for all children and young people in 
Worcestershire 

• Focus on key priorities and success measures 

• Set expectations around the way we work in Worcestershire  

• Provide a framework for all agencies and organisations working with children, young people 
and families to make the necessary impact to improve lives 

• Build on and add value to existing plans 
  
So how can you help? 
It's important that as part of the development of the plan we engage with as many 
·         Children 
·         Young People 
·         Parents/Carers of children and young people 
·         Practitioners who work with children, young people and families 
  
  
Please complete the online survey via this link    http://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/cypp  
 

Well Done!! 

 

Harry took part in a Special Olympics event over the bank holiday 

weekend.  He won 3 medals in Standing Long Jump, Soft Ball Throw and 

50 metre run, gaining 2 golds and a silver.  Well done Harry! 

 

 

 

 

http://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/cypp


Sixth Form News 

 
Blossom Tree Cafe is officially open, we would love to see 

parents and Carers. You will receive a warm and friendly 

welcome in a beautiful setting.  See you there. 

Some Year 10 PSHE students had a lovely 

afternoon at The Blossom Tree Cafe at Springfield 

Park. It is a brilliant Sixth Form enterprise project 

and the student waiters/waitresses did a fabulous 

job getting us delicious drinks and cakes, at 

amazing prices. Pop in and see them! 

 

The Sixth Form met with PC Neil Sharpe last Wednesday to ask him 
questions about his job, and role within our community. 
The pupils really enjoyed the sessions and asked PC Sharpe some wonderful 

questions which will go towards their unit in Life and Living Skills called 

Community Action. 

 

 

 

There is a full calendar with this week’s newsletter – we are just waiting for a date to be confirmed 

for Upper School Sports Day. We will keep you posted. 

 

 

 

  

Web Address  www.wfs.worcs.sch.uk                              Twitter @SchoolWyre   

MAY 

5 MAPLE Assembly 

10 Harry Cheshire Class to Think Tank 

12 Early Years Parent Support Group at Russell House 

15 Post 16 Bell Boating and Cookley Walk 

12 YEW Assembly 

16 & 17 Music & Dance Yurt in school 

17 Stay & Play – Early Years Hub 

19 HAZEL Assembly 

24 - 26 PETER COLLINS Class residential 

26 BEECH Assembly 

Whitsun Holidays 
Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June 

http://www.wfs.worcs.sch.uk/

